
From: Ben McConchie < >  

Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 4:47 PM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: South Pender Trustees Future Vision 

 

Hello Trustees, 

 

Wow! What an incredible legacy you are leaving for the next generation, Trustees. I can just 

picture it right now....  

 

One day you'll be able to drive around the island with your families and point to massive houses 

and say "Look...right there! See that? That's one of the giant houses my bylaw revisions helped 

create! Isn't it beautiful"?  

 

"We spent nearly all of our term revising bylaws to allow for bigger houses, (wipes tears from 

eyes), I'm so incredibly proud of how we used taxpayer dollars and staff time to do this".  

 

I can see it now, Trustees, the statues they'll build in your honour for your service will be 

impressive. Perhaps they can put the statues in a beach park where local young families used to 

play - but can no longer due to the unaffordability of living on the island due to poor planning, 

and incompetent civic leadership. 

 

Ben McConchie  

 

South Pender Island  

--  

 

 

 

 

 


